
 
 
 
August 1, 2023 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION  
Updated Berthing Location – Valletta, Malta 

 
 
Dear Valued Guests and Travel Partners, 
 
Thank you for your loyalty and for making us your vacation of choice.  
 
We have important information regarding Norwegian Breakaway’s sailing on August 4, 2023. We ask Travel Partners to 
share this information with impacted guests. 
 
We were recently notified that the berthing location for our call to Valletta, Malta on August 10, 2023 has changed. The ship 
will now dock at Boiler Wharf, where you will have the option to explore that destination or reserve a complimentary shuttle 
boat transfer to Pinto, Valletta Port Cruise Terminal.  
 
To secure a complimentary shuttle boat transfer to Pinto, Valletta Port Cruise Terminal, you may use your in-stateroom 
television (iTV) or one of the touchscreens located throughout the ship. Shuttle boat departure times are subject to 
availability, so we encourage you to reserve one in advance.  Our dedicated onboard team will be readily available to assist 
you with your reservation and to answer any questions you may have.   
 
NORWEGIAN CRUISE LINE SHORE EXCURSIONS: 
If you booked a shore excursion through NCL for Valletta, Malta you do not need to reserve a shuttle boat group. Please 
follow the time and meeting location listed on your shore excursion ticket that will be delivered to your room; no further 
action is required.  
 
INDEPENDENT SHORE EXCURSIONS: 
Please note, shuttle boat operations may delay your arrival to Pinto Valletta Port Cruise Terminal. If you reserved 
independent shore excursions, we highly encourage you to share this information with your local tour operator to arrange 
pick-up location or tour time adjustments as needed.   
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and look forward to creating unforgettable memories together aboard 
the beautiful Norwegian Breakaway! 
   
As always, we are at your service. 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
Norwegian Cruise Line 
 
 


